
Editorial

Dear Colleagues,

Henceforward “Gaziantep Medical Journal” will be published with its new title; “The European 
Journal of Therapeutics (EJT)”.

Some of our contributors may have experienced delays in submission and evaluation 
processes during the transition as we were working on setting up a new manuscript 
submission and evaluation system for the journal. We apologize to our authors and thank 
them for their patience. Our new submission system is live now. We have also updated our 
reviewer database in the process. We will now be able to shorten the time it takes for us to 
provide our submitting authors with a first decision.

Due to the lack of journals from Turkey within the scope of SCIE, many Turkish scholars 
are forced to seek international journals to publish work. There is no doubt that this 
will increase the quality, but as Turkish scholars, we should strive for the publication of 
international scientific articles in our country as well. We are going to work hard to attract 
international submissions to our journal in this new term.

It is very important that our journal is indexed and abstracted by various international 
indices and contribute to the promotion of our country and scientific journals. On behalf 
of the Editorial Board, I would like to state that we will do our best to transform our journal 
into an international publication. 

Thank you very much for your support.

Editor 
Prof. M. Murat Sucu
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